# **New England Association Of Fire Protection System Designers**

### AMERICAN SOCIETY OF CERTIFIED ENGINEERING TECHNICIANS

## **MEETING NOTICE**

DATE: Monday, November 19, 2018
PLACE: Double Tree WestboroughHotel

Rt. 9. Westborough, MA

TIME: 5:30 PM SocialHour

6:30 PMDinner

COST: \$45.00 at the door

MENU: Beef \$40.00 (PrimeRib!)

Chicken \$35.00 Pasta \$30.00

# <u>USING NITROGEN GENERATORS TO PROTECT</u> DRY <u>PIPE AND PRE-ACTION SYSTEMS FROM CORROSION</u>

Our presenter for this meeting is George Olson from Potter Electric Signal Company. George comes from a family of union plumbers, sprinkler and pipe fitters. When he graduated from high school back in 1989, the construction business had slowed considerably making the thought of following the family tradition a pipe dream. Left with few other career options, he went off to college, studied business and graduated from Sierra Nevada College in Lake Tahoe with an degree in Business Management. Shortly after graduation he took a warehouse position at Boston Pipe & Fittings Company and worked his way up to being a distributor outside salesman. There he was introduced to and learned about fire protection from one of the most passionate fire sprinkler salesmen in our area, Mr. RonLemiere.

George later ran the HVAC division of P.V. Sullivan Supply in Quincy, Massachusetts. During that time an employment opportunity in the fire protection division of Anvil International presented itself. George took it and successfully grew market share for both Anvil and the Distributors in the region. In December 2017, George signed on with Potter Electric Signal where he is into sales and providing support for the Northeast Region.

George is here today to discuss Potter's Intelligen Nitrogen Generator system. This is Potter's method for purging the air from dry or pre-action sprinkler systems and using near real time data and available data analytics to help both owners and contractors maintain their systems.

#### SAVE THE DATE - 14th BIANNUAL PRODUCT SHOW & SEMINARS - MARCH 21, 2019

Please reserve for the November dinner meeting by Wednesday, November 14, 2018. Make checks payable to NEAFPSD and mail to NEAFPSD, P.O. Box 149, Wrentham, MA 02093-0149.

Send all e-mail dinner reservations to:rsvp\_neafpsd@yahoo.comPlease visit our website<u>www.neafpsd.com</u>